
SIR MUTHA SCHOOL 
23rd June 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We propose to organise our School Marching Band. Students of 
Classes VI to XII who are interested in being a part of the band are 
requested to register their names in the School Office by Monday the 
27th of June 2022. 
 
Kindly note that students who are already a part of the school 
Marching Band and wish to continue can also register in the office. 
 
Thanking you 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
  
Mrs. Vimla Prabhu 
Principal 
 


